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North Little Rock Police – Shooting Investigation 
 
North Little Rock, AR (September 4, 2021) – On September 3, 2021, at approximately 10:47 
p.m., North Little Rock Police Officers responded to Chili’s at 4000 East McCain in reference to 
shots fired. Upon arrival, officers located a male suffering from a gunshot wound. The victim 
was transported to a local hospital for treatment.  
 
The North Little Rock Police Department Investigations Unit is currently processing the scene 
and interviewing potential witnesses. No suspect information is available at this time.  
 
We encourage anyone with information concerning this incident to contact Detective Paul 
Cantrell at 501-771-7167 or the NLRPD Tip Line at 501-680-8439. Anyone with information 
can remain anonymous. 
  
This investigation is still ongoing, and more information regarding this incident will be released 
as it becomes available. 
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